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Limiting voting to in-person limits many people's ability to vote at all. Disabilities, 

schedules, etc can prevent a person from being eligible to cast their vote if limited to 

a single date. Mail-in voting saves money, time, resources as well as ensuring the 

most people can participate in the process of a fair and balanced democratic election.  


